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               28 October 2016 
 

 
Dear Mervyn Ward, 

 
  
I am writing to inform you of the Government's view of the position of Warrington 
Collegiate in the light of Further Education Commissioner and Skills Funding Agency 
monitoring of the College since the Commissioner’s initial intervention assessment in 
December 2015. 
 
I am encouraged by the drive and determination you and your college have 
demonstrated to tackle the weaknesses identified in the FE Commissioner’s initial 
assessment. As all the FE Commissioner’s recommendations from the initial 
assessment and subsequent stock take assessments have now been addressed, I 
have decided that Warrington Collegiate can now be removed from FE Commissioner 
Intervention.  
 
The Skills Funding Agency will shortly write to you about its continuing monitoring and 
support processes which will now focus on ensuring that improvements are 
sustainable and implemented as planned. 
 
I wish you every success with the continued improvement of Warrington Collegiate. 
 
You should note that we will be publishing this letter on www.gov.uk.  
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